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AIS Program Staff Changes

Erik Hanson has accepted another position and is moving on from his role as the
AIS Coordinator for Washington and Waukesha Counties. Erik thoroughly enjoyed
working with all of you and spending time on so many gorgeous lakes.

The counties are in the process of hiring a new coordinator. If you know of a good
candidate, have them apply ASAP! The link to the job announcement is here:

Washington and Waukesha County AIS Coordinator Job
Announcement

The Counties plan on having someone hired before Springtime. In the meantime;
the people to contact for AIS issues for each county are:

Washington County

Paul Sebo

262-335-4805
Paul.Sebo@washcowisco.gov

Waukesha County

Alan Barrows

262-896-8307
Abarrows@waukeshacounty.gov


https://www.waukeshacounty.gov/ais/
https://phg.tbe.taleo.net/phg01/ats/careers/v2/viewRequisition?org=WASHINGTONCOUNTYWI&cws=38&rid=1629
https://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/manage/optin?v=001uxu9h741ik3j5k4kuRyKShGtGmEEStFilUXbON9CE4CQO54Ck0n9l3LclRU-hxPf6a8Z7_p0zSn2QB7SA59sw9O_SxPj5wFVdAZAa4Avzjs%3D
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The Aquatic Invasive Species Program is a cooperative effort
between Washington & Waukesha Counties, supported by
grant funds from Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
and a number of generous local lake groups working to confrol
the spread of AlS. Thank you for your support!

For more information:

Washington County
262-335-4806
www.washcowisco.gov/departments/planning and parks/land
resources

Waukesha County
262-548-7818
www.waukeshacounty.gov/qis



http://www.waukeshacounty.gov/AIS/

